
Donald I. Marshall 
Regulatory Affairs 
Assistant Vice President 

January 25, 2000 

Cincinnati Bell 
Telephone^ 
201 E. Fourth St., 102-910 
P. O. Box 2301 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45201-2301 
Phone: (513) 397-1289 
Fax: (513) 397-2408 ;^, 
dnnarshall@cir\bell.cOfi1 

Ms. Daisy L. Crockron, Chief 
Docketing Section 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
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RE: In the Matter of the Joint Application 
of Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company 
and Cinciimati Bell Long Distance for a 
Waiver of Certain of the Commission's 
Local Service Guidelines. 

Case No. 99-1496-TP-UNC 

Dear Ms. Crockron: 

Pursuant to the Commission's Entry dated January 11,2000 in the above referenced case, 
the purpose of this letter is to inform the Commission and other interested parties that the 
Joint Applicants will not be filing initial comments in this case. The Joint Applicants 
believe the Application filed on November 17 clearly articulates their position and 
additional comments would not serve any useful purpose. However, the Joint Applicants 
will be timely filing reply comments, as outlined in the Commission's January 11 Entry, 
to address issues raised by comments filed by other parties. 

Very truly yours 
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cc: David J. Chorzempa, Esq.̂ g^^^g ĵ- ,̂ i e to ce r t i fy tJiat the Iffiagfts appearing arm mn 
nd cosnplQte reproduction of a case f i l e 
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